
Still no rain, food shortage, but in happier news, Pastor Moses gets married! 
Dear Friends, 
    It is lovely to always bring you a monthly update on how we are doing 
here in Uganda as we minister love to the children and families that are 
hurting. 
     Omega school children are still on a 4-week holiday ending on September 
4th. We are looking forward to their return to school. However, for the 
candidate class, it is a different story.  We only released them last Friday on 
August 26th.  They have only a one week break since more work is required 
from them. Please continue to pray for us and the candidate class as they are 
going to do their finals in early November. It is amazing that my oldest son, 
Jerimiah is also among the candidates this year, 2022. 
     I would like to offer thanks for all the help given for the purchase of food 
to families that are struggling. We were able to give them some 10kg each 
and about 200 families have been able to benefit so far. However, this is like 
a drop in the ocean.  The harvest was so bad so the food supply is very low. 
The rains came late and most crops didn’t make it. We are now beginning to 
plant again but still rain is not coming on time.  We will continue to try to 
provide food.  You see a lot of joy when people receive this small help.  They 
keep saying, “God bless you. God bless you”. 
     
As an announcement, Pastor Wambulira, Moses wedded this month on 
August 6th, 2022 and it was a great celebration. 

Be blessed and thank you again and again.         …Fred Tumwebaze
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To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Fred Tumwebaze 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by September 15th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Ugandans are experiencing inflation and food shortage.   
Uganda is now facing a shortage of food and people have started 
going without a meal. Those that can afford it, eat one meal a day. 

due to a bad harvest season with very little rain.  On top of that, 
prices for everything have gone so high. 100kgs of maize flour is 
now costing $105.  Please pray for God’s provision.  If lead, we 

can begin adding a few extra dollars for food.  

Pastor Fred and Son
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